
Colleagues,  

National Doctors Day is an annual event that reminds us to recognize the physicians in our lives 
and express our gratitude for the amazing work they do every day. We all know that a career in 
health care is demanding during the best of times, but as we move past Doctors Day 2020 and 
confront the unprecedented health crisis we find ourselves in, it’s important to recognize all of 
our health care workers on the front lines.

Health care professionals here at Capital Health and everywhere are facing incredible challenges 
in dealing directly with the COVID-19 outbreak. And while those challenges are certainly 
daunting, the critical services that are part of the everyday work of health care still need to be 
provided. Through it all, our team is digging deep and doing whatever it takes to care for our 
patients and families and keep our community safe and well. 

There’s an old saying that tells us our true nature is revealed in times of adversity, and the 
response we’re seeing from our health care workers throughout Capital Health during this crisis 
confirms what we already knew. Your professionalism and expertise are unmatched and your 
devotion to our patients and the community we serve is limitless. On behalf of Capital Health’s 
senior leadership and board of directors, as well as our community, thank you for your heroic 
efforts as we work through this crisis and beyond.

Stay safe!

Sincerely,

Al Maghazehe, PhD, FACHE	 Samuel J. Plumeri, Jr.  
President & CEO	 Chair, Capital Healthcare Corporation Board of Directors
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Capital Health has established the COVID-19 Emergency Response Fund. This fund will 
assist Capital Health in responding to the ever-evolving landscape of our health care system 
while providing exceptional and compassion care in a time of unprecedented challenge.  
To make your gift to the COVID-19 Emergency Response Fund, call 609.303.4121 to 
speak with a staff member of Capital Health’s Development Office. Email inquiries may  
be sent to donate@capitalhealth.org.


